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EB 435 closures begin Friday

OVERLAND PARK, Kan. - Eastbound 435 will be shut down from K-10 to Quivira.

The shut down will last from 10 p.m. Friday until 5 a.m. Monday morning. A number of nearby exits will also be closed 
through the weekend, said KDOT's Kim Qualls.

This is part of the Johnson County Gateway Project, which is expected to wrap up by late next year.

"We ask drivers, those especially local who know their way around, to maybe avoid going through the area and taking 
alternate routes this weekend so they aren't delayed," said Qualls.
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